
 

Building connections, Nurturing minds 

September 9, 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
We are so excited about our upcoming Back to School Night and sincerely hope you will attend.  
 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 
Wednesday, September 11, 2019 

7:00 p.m. – MAS All Purpose Room 
Schedule of Activities: 

 
                                 7:00 p.m.     Welcome    Mrs. Smeltzer 
  

General PTA Meeting  Your PTA Board 
 

                                 7:20-7:40 p.m.    Classroom Visitation     

                                  Session I  
 

         7:50-8:10 p.m. Classroom Visitation 
     Session II  

 

Parking will be available on the adjacent playground.  
 

This is an evening for parents to see the classroom and meet the teacher.  It is strongly 
recommended that children stay home for the evening so parents and staff  have an opportunity 
to become acquainted. 

 
Please also mark your calendars for our upcoming family learning nights: 

Thursday, October 3   Grade 6 
Thursday, October 10   Grade 3 
Thursday, October 17   Grade 4 

Thursday, October 24   Grade 5 
 

More detailed information about this program is coming soon. 
 
 Please join us! 

 
Sincerely,     

 
Bonnie J. Smeltzer   
Principal     

 

AUDUBON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

MANSION AVENUE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
300 Mansion Avenue 

Audubon, New Jersey 08106-2299 

Phone: 856-546-4926 x5119     Fax: 856-547-1483 

Bonnie J. Smeltzer - Principal   

bsmeltzer@audubonschools.org 

 
 

 


